
This workshop invites you to The Land Institute to 
learn about our long-term efforts to create a  

perennial grain agriculture and to practice 
perennial habits of mind and community life.  

Grounded in shared experiences of place, we will   
investigate these new perspectives and tools to help 

make pathways toward a good future  
in our common home.  

The workshop will be led by The Land Institute’s 
Director of  Ecosphere Studies, Aubrey Streit Krug, 

and is designed for everyone interested in food, 
teaching and learning, and  

community building. 
 

Join us for a weekend of renewal 
 in the beauty of the 

 Smoky Hill River watershed.

PERENNIAL  
PRACTICE 

AN ECOSPHERE STUDIES WORKSHOP

 
FRIDAY, APRIL 26  

6:30-8:30 P.M.
SATURDAY, APRIL 27 
 8:30 A.M.-4:30 P.M.
SUNDAY, APRIL 28  

8:30-11:30 A.M.

The workshop leads participants on a cohesive journey. Registration is  
intended for those who can attend the entire event.  The workshop is free 

of charge; snacks and lunch are provided for participants. 
 

Please register by April 12 by visiting: www.landinstitute.org/events 
If you have questions or would like more information, contact us at:  

785-823-5376 or ecosphere@landinstitute.org


